
 
 

At Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District we aim to secure water for future generations through data 
collection, mentoring, regulation, and public education, in alignment with the Texas Water Code’s 

preference for groundwater conservation districts. Learn more at: www.posgcd.org. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Monday, December 4, 2023 

Contact: Jaclyn Wise 
Public Relations and Education  

Ph. 512-760-6586 ǀ jwise@posgcd.org  
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (“RFP”) FOR BANK DEPOSITORY, INVESTMENT AND 
LOAN/FINANCING SERVICES 

[Milano, TX] The Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District (District) is inviting proposals from 
eligible and qualified financial institutions to serve as the Depository Bank for the Post Oak Savannah 
Groundwater Conservation District. The selected institution will also provide a full range of other banking 
services, as detailed in the complete request for proposals (RFP) document. This document can be requested via 
email, obtained in person at the District’s offices, or accessed on the District’s website at 
www.posgcd.org/request-for-proposals.  

Proposals must be sealed and clearly labeled “Banking Depository, Investment, and Loan Services 
Proposal.” They should be delivered to the following address by 3:00 PM on Thursday, December 21, 2023. 
Submissions can be made via email to admin@posgcd.org, in person, or by US mail to: 

Gary Westbrook, General Manager  
Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District  
310 East Avenue C  
Milano, TX 76556 

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT LATE PROPOSALS WILL NOT BE CONSIDERED. 

 

 


